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Tidal Powered Generator Test Rig 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that a tidal current powered generator test rig will be deployed 
beneath the western span of the Arun footbridge – the Red Bridge. 
 
The generator which floats just below the surface between two sets of pontoon is 4m x 2m and is 
marked by four buoys positioned at each corner, pontoon floats and a 2m mast.  It is secured to 
risers on the western side of the wooden fendering on the western support to the bridge. 
 
The generator will be deployed on Monday 14th July and will be in position over the week of 14th-
18th July.  It is intended to recover the rig on or before Friday 18th July. 
 
Mariners are advised against using the western span of the footbridge for the duration of the 
deployment of this piece of equipment. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 
 
Cancel this LNtM on recovery of the rig on or after 18th July 2014. 
 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
10th July 2014 
 


